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NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY FOR THE DRAFT  
PROGRAM ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT REPORT 

The City of Irvine is preparing an update to its General 
Plan, a state-required document representing the City’s 
vision for the next 25 years and beyond. The 2045  
General Plan Update will include goals, objectives, 
policies, and implementation actions to help the City 
reach its long-term vision of preserving and enhancing 
Irvine’s high quality of life as the City matures. 

The Draft Program Environmental Impact Report (PEIR) 
and the associated draft General Plan Elements are 
now available at irvine2045.org. 

The Draft PEIR will be available for public review and 
comment for 45 days beginning Friday, March 15, and 
concluding at 5 p.m. Monday, April 29.

Submit Written Comment

Submit written comments,  
including your name and  
contact information, during the 
comment period via mail  
or email to:

City of Irvine, Community  
Development Department 
Attn: General Plan Update
P.O. Box 19575 
Irvine, CA 92623-9575
gpupdate2045@cityofirvine.org
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